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Peab builds homes in Tampere 
 
Peab has been commissioned to build homes in Tampere. The customer is Y-Säätiön 
M2-Kodit and the contract is worth over EUR 11 million.  
 
The project entails building a five story high-rise with a total of 93 apartments, a courtyard 
and community space that includes a place for remote work in the city borough 
Hervantajärvi in Tampere.  
 
The building will have an energy class A rating and its carbon footprint will also be reduced 
by solar panels on the roof, among other things. 
 
“In Finland Peab began calculating the carbon footprint in our own projects two years ago 
and guarantee our buildings will have an energy class A rating. We’re therefore particularly 
pleased to realize this modern project that takes the environment into consideration,” says 
Matti Joensuu, Region Manager Peab. 
  
The project is a turnkey contract. Construction starts in January 2022 and the project is 
expected to be completed in June 2023. 
 
The project will be order registered in the first quarter 2022. 
 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Matti Joensuu, Region Manager Peab, +358 40 713 2810 
 
Juha Hartomaa, Head of Investor Relations Peab, +46 725 33 31 45  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Peab is the Nordic Community Builder with 16,000 employees and net sales of SEK 58 billion. With a 
local presence and focus on our own resources we develop, do the groundwork and build everyday 
life where it’s lived. Company headquarters are in Förslöv on Bjäre Peninsula in southern Sweden. 
The Peab share is listed on Nasdaq Stockholm. 
 
 


